WATCH OUT for Homestead Exemption Scams

We have been contacted by several home owners who have received a
“homestead application” in the mail that required a “one-time processing fee”.
DO NOT respond to these offers. Homestead applications are available in our
office and there is NEVER a fee to file for any exemption.

For any questions you have regarding your homestead exemption, please call us
at 325-854-2528 4 We are happy to answer any questions and our goal is to help
property owners in Callahan County receive all the benefits in which they are
entitled.




